
April 27, 1983 

Mr. Armen Karapetian 
Chairman, Armenian Co~~unity of Atlanta 
3252 Misty Forest Way 
Marietta, Georgia 30077 

Dear Mr. Karapetian: 

His Eminence Archbishop Torkom Manoogian, Primate of the Diocese 
of the Armenian Church of America will be in Atlanta on his ay from 
Houston. 

His Eminence would like very much to meet with Armenians living 
in the area, and would appreciate if arrangements can be made to make 
this possible. 

The Primate has set June 9, 1983 to visit Atlanta, and join the 
Armenian community for a fellowship hour. We will let you know in a 
few day's time the time of arrival and flight number. 

His Eminence will celebrate Divine Liturgy at 6:00 p.m. and Holy 
Communion will be administered to any who may wish it (those wishing 
should fast after 3:00p.m.). If there are any who wish baptism in 
the Armenian rite or requiem service, arrangements can be made with 
you. A reception and dinner will follow at 7:30 p.m. 

Kindly inform us if any such arrangements have been made. 

May God bless you and your loved ones always for your concern in 
His church. 

With prayers, 

Father Houssig Bagdasian 
Vicar General 


